
Mark your 
calendars because our annual 

Film on the Field is right around 
the corner!


We look forward to seeing all 
your smiley faces enjoying the 
fun, food, film and activities. 

This year we’ve got some super 
exciting additions to Film on the 
Field with a Temporary Tattoo 
Parlour, Reusable Hair Braids 

and a dunk machine!


Stay tuned for more updates to 
come and if you would like to 
secure your tickets head on 

over to eventbrite.co.nz where 
you can go into the draw to win 

1 of 4 epic prize packs!


We want to take a moment to 
thank all the incredibly 

generous local businesses who 
have sponsored this event, it’s 

your willingness to support your 
community that enables us to 

put together such events! 
Please parents we encourage 

you to support these 
businesses where you can ☺ 


See you there! 

Kamo Primary School Home and 
School Association

http://eventbrite.co.nz/

